
UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20548

OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL October 5, 1981

B-204359

Mr. William J. Maraist
Assistant Administrator

for Regulations
Office of Federal Procurement
Policy

Office of Management and Budget
Executive Office of the President

Dear Mr. Maraist:

By letter dated August 7, 1981, you requested our
comments on a draft segment of the Federal Acquisition
Regulation covering Subparts 31.1 (Applicability of Con-
tract Cost Principles and Procedures), 31.4 (Cost Prin-
ciples for Construction, Construction Management, and
Architect-Engineer Contracts), 46.8 (Contractor Liability
for Loss of or Damage to Property of the Government) and
Part 12 (Contract Delivery or Performance).

We have no objection to the segment as proposed.

Sincerely yours,

d,~1c -I2 c6n
Harry R. Van Cleve
Acting General Counsel
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